
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

March/April 2019 

 

Let the Hunt Begin! 

 

 For the first time ever, our church will be hosting an egg-hunt for our 

community!  Usually we host a smaller Easter party at our house, but this year we 

have decided to try doing an Egg Hunt open to all the families in Lieusaint!  This is 

not as simple as it sounds, especially since we don’t have a church 

building/property big enough to host such an event.  So we had to get permission 

from the city to do it in the city park.  The city has given us the green light so we 

are preparing for the “party”!  We will be distributing promotional flyers around 

town the week before.  We will have the Egg Hunt on the 6th of April, since many 

families go out of town for the actual Easter weekend.  We will have face painting, 

a couple of games, a “bounce house” and of course the egg hunt.  As well as giving 

out lots of chocolate eggs, we will also be giving out invitations for our Easter 

program and Gospel tracts.  PLEASE PRAY FOR THIS EVENT!    As we said, 

this will be a first for our church, and we have already seen some obstacles.  May 

God be glorified! 

 

  Our annual Easter celebration is usually well-attended, but this year it falls 

on the first weekend of spring break!  We pray God will still use the time of food, 

fellowship, sketch and special music to speak to people’s hearts about the real 

reason we celebrate Easter. 

Praise God for… 

HE IS RISEN! 

 

Lance, Amy, Kirianna, Aliyah, Cannon & Kayne 
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